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Dear Ms. Adams:
 
This Firm serves as Special Legal Counsel on water related matters to the Pascua 
Yaqui Tribe, a federally recognized Indian Tribe.  On behalf of the Tribe, and based on 
comments made by Mr. Terry Fulp, during the webinar on June 14, 2011, that comments 
may be submitted after July 8, 2011, we are sending this letter to inform Reclamation 
that the Tribe presently has a meeting set with Reclamation's Phoenix Area Office on Tuesday, 
July 19, 2011, to discuss the Report.  If the Tribe decides to submit written comments after this 
meeting, it will do so in a timely manner.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Robyn L. Interpreter, Esq.
Montgomery & Interpreter, PLC
4835 E. Cactus Rd., Suite 210
Scottsdale, Arizona 85254
Ph (480) 513-6825
Fax (480) 513-6948
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